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Dear George,  

 

 

I have reviewed the marks achieved by the 2nd year students this year and I just wanted to take this 

opportunity to congratulate you on your excellent performance. Your overall mark of 88.5% places you 

in the top 5% of the students in the 2nd year cohort.  

 

 

I was pleased to see you continued to perform to a high standard in your second year, following on  

from your excellent performance in your first year. I see you achieved some great marks in your  

course units, in particular your marks of 92%, 90% and 91% in COMP26120, COMP24011 and  

COMP25212 respectively; your mark in COMP25212 being the highest for the course unit. Well done!  

I look forward to seeing this high level of academic performance continue in your third year.  

You should be immensely proud of your achievement.  
 
 

Best Wishes  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr Paul Nutter  

 

Director of Undergraduate Studies  

Department of Computer Science  

 


